
Farm Vocabulary (LAMP) 
 

farm 

 

A piece of land used for growing crops or raising animals 

farmer 

 

A person who runs a farm 

tractor 

 

A large vehicle that has two large back wheels and two smaller 
front wheels and that is used to pull farm equipment 

farm animal 

 

An animal that you find on a farm. It is not a giraffe. But it could 
be a cow, sheep, or pig. 

fruit 

 

A usually sweet food (such as a blueberry, orange, or apple) that 
grows on a tree or bush. 

vegetable 

 

A plant or plant part that is eaten as food (such as celery, 
broccoli, carrot). 

grow 

 

To become larger, to increase in size, amount 

 
 
 
 



feed 

 

To give food to someone or something 

clean 

 

Not dirty 

pick 

 

To remove a fruit, vegetable, flower from a plant especially by 
using your hands. 

pet (verb) 

 

To touch an animal with your hand in a friendly way 

care for 

 

To do things that are needed to help or protect something, like 
feed, water, shelter, keep well. 

 
  



 
Farm Vocabulary (Unity) 

 
farm 

 

A piece of land used for growing crops or raising animals 

farmer 

 

A person who runs a farm 

tractor 

 

A large vehicle that has two large back wheels and two smaller 
front wheels and that is used to pull farm equipment 

farm animal 

 

An animal that you find on a farm. It is not a giraffe. But it 
could be a cow, sheep, or pig. 

fruit 

 

A usually sweet food (such as a blueberry, orange, or apple) that 
grows on a tree or bush. 

vegetable 

 

A plant or plant part that is eaten as food (such as celery, 
broccoli, carrot). 

grow 

 

To become larger, to increase in size, amount 

 
 
 



feed 

 

 
To give food to someone or something 

clean 

 

Not dirty 

 
pick 

 

 
To remove a fruit, vegetable, flower from a plant especially by 

using your hands. 

pet (verb) 

 

To touch an animal with your hand in a friendly way 

care for 

 

To do things that are needed to help or protect something, like 
feed, water, shelter, keep well. 

 
  



 
Farm Vocabulary (Symbolstix) 

 
farm 

 

A piece of land used for growing crops or raising animals 

farmer 

 

A person who runs a farm 

tractor 

 

A large vehicle that has two large back wheels and two smaller 
front wheels and that is used to pull farm equipment 

farm animal 

 

An animal that you find on a farm. It is not a giraffe. But it 
could be a cow, sheep, or pig. 

fruit 

 

A usually sweet food (such as a blueberry, orange, or apple) that 
grows on a tree or bush. 

vegetable 

 

A plant or plant part that is eaten as food (such as celery, 
broccoli, carrot). 

grow 

 

To become larger, to increase in size, amount 

feed 

 

 
To give food to someone or something 

 
 



clean 

 

Not dirty 

pick 

 

To remove a fruit, vegetable, flower from a plant especially by 
using your hands. 

pet (verb) 

 

To touch an animal with your hand in a friendly way 

care for 

 

To do things that are needed to help or protect something, like 
feed, water, shelter, keep well. 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 
Farm Vocabulary (PCS) 

 
farm 

 

A piece of land used for growing crops or raising animals 

farmer 

 

A person who runs a farm 

tractor 

 

A large vehicle that has two large back wheels and two smaller 
front wheels and that is used to pull farm equipment 

farm animal 

 

An animal that you find on a farm. It is not a giraffe. But it 
could be a cow, sheep, or pig. 

fruit 

 

A usually sweet food (such as a blueberry, orange, or apple) that 
grows on a tree or bush. 

vegetable 

 

A plant or plant part that is eaten as food (such as celery, 
broccoli, carrot). 

grow 

 

To become larger, to increase in size, amount 

 
 
 



feed 

 

To give food to someone or something 

clean 

 

Not dirty 

pick 

 

To remove a fruit, vegetable, flower from a plant especially by 
using your hands. 

pet (verb) 

 

To touch an animal with your hand in a friendly way 

care for 

 

To do things that are needed to help or protect something, like 
feed, water, shelter, keep well. 

 


